
 
  
   February 18, 2020 
 
 

PCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1734 
 
 

To All Members of the PCRB:  
 
 

Re:  APRIL 1, 2020 LOSS COST FILING (ADDENDUM) APPROVAL 
 
 
Coinciding with the approval of the April 1, 2020 loss cost filing, Filing C-377, it was determined 
that two of the expected loss ranges in Table B, which is used in Experience Rating Plan 
calculations, were misstated.  Based on the revised expected loss ranges, the corresponding 
values for the C (Credibility) and LxC (Weighted Maximum Value Charge) columns were also 
revised and updated.  An addendum to Filing C-377 was approved by the Pennsylvania Insurance 
Commissioner on February 14, 2020.   
 
The addendum to Filing C-377 is available at www.pcrb.com in the “Filings” section.  A revised 
Table B is available in the “Rating Values” section. 
 
Please direct all questions to Brent Otto, Vice President of Actuarial Services and Chief Actuary, at 
Extension 4451 or botto@pcrb.com or to Kenneth Creighton, Director of Actuarial Services, at 
Extension 4924 or kcreighton@pcrb.com for any questions regarding this Circular. 
   
 
   William V. Taylor 
    President  
 
dn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more information about this and other topics. 


